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Mr. Ben Warren. Many thanks to Mr. Warren, who
spent the better part of June 10th explaining his
research work with bluegrasses and bents at his sod
nursery in Palos Park, Illinois. Ben also furnished
everyone present with lunch. Next to Mr. Warren,
is our old friend Dr. Jack Butler from the University
of Illinois Turf Department.

SILVER LAKE HOSTS MICHIANA

President Rolfe Wells of the Michiana Golf Course
Superintendents Association announced that the next
meeting will be Monday, July 15th at Silver Lake Golf
Club in Orland Park. Host superintendent Dudley
Smith invites all Midwest members to join this group
for golf and dinner.

Our June meeting was well attended. It was held
here at my home course, Gleneagles Country Club.
About 34 played golf, I believe, and 81 attended din-
ner. Tours of the Warren Nursery were conducted in
the morning and in the afternoon. I would like to thank
Ben Warren for letting us all see the plots of grass
and etc. I would also like to thank him for the lovely
luncheon served to us. We were honored to have
Dr. Jack Butler and Dr. Mike Britton from the Uni-
versity of Illinois with us at the Warren Nursery and
also for the dinner.

We will soon be deciding on a man for the National
nominating committee. Also we will be making nomi-
nations for the National Advisory committee delegate
and alternate; also, delegate and alternate to the
National Turf Conference in Miami, Florida. Come
prepared to our next regular meeting with nomina-
tions to fill committees so they may have some time
for discussion and correspondence before the National
Convention.

Our joint meeting with Wisconsin will be held
August 12th at the Tuckaway Country Club. Les White,
formerly of Joliet will be host Superintendent. Let
us all plan to attend and be with our friends from the
north for golf and dinner. Jim Holmes will be our
speaker.

I have accepted the position of Superintendent of
Grounds at the Scioto Country Club in Columbus,
Ohio. I am not giving up my Presidency of the Mid-
west Association. I will attend as many of the meet-
ings throughout the remainder of the year as I can.
My good friend, and our Vice-President Ed Wallen-
berg will preside at the meetings that I will be un-
able to attend.

My wife and I have enjoyed the 17 years we have
lived in Illinois. We have many friends here and we
know we will miss each and everyone of you. My
employers, Mr. John and Edward McNulty, at Glen-
eagles have been wonderful to work for. They have
been like brothers to me. Our new home address will
be 2850 North West Blvd., Columbus, Ohio. We
extend an invitation to each and everyone of you
to come visit us whenever you can.

Walter H. Fuchs,
President
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